
From:   Joe Thorsheim   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   August 13, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No. 0677-EX-CN-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

It appears that a discrepancy in the lat/long caused an error during the FAA coordination process and this
location was not processed by the FAA but we were not notified. I have corrected this discrepancy and
resubmitted FAA Coordination request. That request is now pending at FAA. I also updated this FCC
application and the lat/long associated with the Arlington location to match the new FAA coordination.

Once FAA coordination is received, I will respond again and attach to this applications.   

Thanks

Joe Thorsheim


